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BOARD of SUPERVISORS

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
BUDGET AND FINANCE COMMITTEE
SAN FRANCISCO BOARD OF SUPERVISORS

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT the Budget and Finance Committee will hold
a public hearing to consider the following proposal and said public hearing will be held
as follows, at which time all interested parties may attend and be heard:

Date: Wednesday, June 19, 2013
Time: 10:00 a.m.

Location: Legislative Chamber, located at City Hall
1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place, San Francisco, CA

Subject: File No. 130539. Ordinance amending the Administrative Code to
reduce video and digital video discs fees and to increase
reproduction of photographs for commercial purposes.’

If the legislation passes, the following fees shall be established or increased:

The fine for overdue videos and digital video disks shall be $0.10 per day with a
maximum of $5.

The San Francisco History Center charge for:

1. Photo shoot of photographs shall be $1 per photo;

2. Scanning of photographs shall be $15 per 300 dpi existing scan; $20
per 300 dpi new scan; $35 per 600 dpi scan; $50 per 1,200 dpi scan;
$35 per 3,000 dpi slides, negatives, or glass plates; $1 per CD;

3. Permission to publish photographs (for commercial purposes) shall be
$15 per project in a single type of media or $100 per project in
unlimited types of media+ FMV of any additional labor required due to
age or condition of photograph.



In accordance with San Francisco Administrative Code, Section 67.7-1, persons
who are unable to attend the hearing on this matter may submit written comments to the
City prior to the time the hearing begins. These comments will be made a part of the
. official public record and shall be brought to the attention of the Members of the
Committee. Written comments should be addressed to Angela Calvillo, Clerk of the
Board, Room 244, City Hall, 1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place, San Francisco, CA 94102,
Information relating to the proposed fee is available in the Office of the Clerk of the
Board. Agenda information relating to this matter will be available for public review on
Friday, June 14, 2013. ‘
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